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                                                       Barnhill Memorial School Dress Regulations

Barnhill Memorial School requires all members to meet acceptable standards of dress and grooming. These guidelines include neat, clean, and school appropriate clothing. As per Policy 703 (Positive Learning and Working Environment). This is to promote a positive school community.
Undergarments and sleepwear may not be worn as outerwear. Further an individual’s appearance may not offend or pose a safety hazard to themselves or others. This includes clothing that promotes or symbolizes drugs, alcohol, illegal activity, hate discrimination, profanity, or pornography.
Outdoor coats, hats and personal items are to be kept in lockers and should be removed upon entering the building. Appropriate footwear must be worn for health and safety purposes. Bare feet, socks and/or slippers are not permitted. Clean non-marking indoor sneakers are required for Physical Education class.
All school staff can address students regarding the items above. Students who do not meet the expectations may be asked to change into clothing that promotes a positive school climate, receive a verbal warning and/or parents/guardians may be contacted. Repeat offences could lead to additional consequences.
This policy is reviewed annually by the PSSC and the School’s Core Leadership Team. Feedback may be provided via email to the school principal.
 
Thank you,
Ms. Jill Ferguson                                                                           Mrs. Liza Muise
Principal                                                                                          Vice - Principal
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